
 
13 February 2020  
 
Dear Friends and Patrons, 
 
After much consideration, the management and directors of Singapore Dance Theatre are proud to 
announce that our performances of Romeo and Juliet shall proceed as planned, from Thursday, 5 March, 
closing Sunday 8 March, at Esplandade Theatre.  
 
In light of the fear surrounding the ongoing CoronaVirus (COVID-19), while aiming to find a silver lining in 
this present-day reality, Singapore Dance Theatre (SDT) would like to offer great thanks to all patrons 
with a one-for-one ticket promotion to Romeo and Juliet, with effect from today, 13 February.  
 
We hope to promote a cohesive and collaborative front, while resuming normalcy in our everyday lives. 
 
Having stated this, the safety of our patrons is paramount, and SDT would like to encourage everyone to 
take the necessary precautions to stay safe.  
 
SDT assures all patrons that we will act in accordance with the official advisory from Ministry of Health 
(MOH), as stated below: 
 
OFFICIAL ADVISORY FROM MINISTRY OF HEALTH 

1. Carry out temperature screening.  

2. Look out for respiratory symptoms such as cough or runny nose, and deny entry to unwell 
individuals.  

3. Remind participants not to attend if they have recent travel history to mainland China or are 
under leave of absence, and require travel declaration, if possible.  

4. Ensure that event venues are ventilated and are adequately equipped with facilities for hand 
washing.  

5. Increase the frequency of cleaning of commonly used areas.  

6. Maintain a registration list of participants, if practical.  
 
ESPLANADE THEATRE’S PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES  

1. Thermal screening at the entrance of the theatre for all ticket holders. Patrons are advised to 
arrive at the venue earlier than the stipulated performance time to give leeway for this screening.  

2. Patrons with confirmed temperatures of above 38°C will be asked to seek medical attention and 
provide their contact, travel history, and health details.  

3. Increased cleaning and sanitisation of theatre venues.  
 
SDT’S ADVISORY & NOTICE  

1. Travel Advisory 
We seek the cooperation of all patrons who are unwell, who have travelled to China in the recent 
weeks, or who have come in contact to suspected/confirmed cases of COVID-19 to refrain from 
attending the events.  

2. Ongoing Event / Cancellation  
SDT performances held at the Esplanade Theatre will not be cancelled. SDT and Esplanade 
Theatres will continue to monitor the situation closely and adjust the measures accordingly as 
needed. Should there be any cancellations, it will be announced via SDT’s Facebook and 
Instagram.  

3. Action Upon DORSCON RED Status  
In the (unlikely) event that Singapore enters DORSCON – RED, patrons may request for a full 
refund by writing in to ticketing@singaporedancetheatre.com by 31 March 2020.  

 
[Please note that all existing ticket holders are eligible to receive one (1) complimentary ticket to 
Masterpiece in Motion, scheduled for 17  and 18 July 2020, for every Romeo and Juliet ticket bought.]  
 
If you require any assistance from us, please feel free to contact us at 6338 0611 or email us at 
marketing@singaporedancetheatre.com. More information about Singapore Dance Theatre can be found 
on the website: www.singaporedancetheatre.com. Thank you. 
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